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YMCA England and Wales-Working Safely During COVID-19 

 

At YMCA England & Wales we understand our responsibility to ensure that our 

workplaces and activities are safe for everyone. 

We have reviewed all of our practices through a risk assessment process, in line with 

Government Guidance Working Safely during Covid-19, to manage the risks of spread of 

Covid-19, to protect our Store Teams, Customers, Contractors and Visitors.   

Take a look at our Staying Covid-19 Secure in 2020 notice. This confirms that we have 

complied with the Government’s guidance on managing the risk of Covid-19, and have 

implemented the recommended ‘Five steps to safer working together’ approach: 

 

1. We have carried out a Specific Covid-19 risk assessment and shared the findings with     

    our Staff and Volunteers. 

 
2. We have cleaning, handwashing and hygiene procedures in line with current guidance. 

 

3. We have taken all reasonable steps to help people work from home. 
 

4. We have taken all reasonable steps to maintain a 2 metre distance in the workplace. 

 
5. Where people cannot be 2 metres apart, we have done everything practical to  

    manage any possible transmission risk 

 

If you would like further information on how the YMCA England and Wales are working to 

manage the risks of Covid-19, please contact: healthandsafety@ymca.org.uk 
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